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Introduction 
 
We strongly believe it is critical for us to be open as well to provide a safe learning environment 
for our students and staff. Research validates how necessary our services are to the health and 
well-being of the children in our community. School is critical to the health and well-being of your 
child.  
 
The plans the reopening team have developed are going to require flexibility and perhaps 
sacrifice. We hope to minimize the impact and spread of this virus by following strict face 
covering, cleaning protocols, and social distancing guidelines. However, circumstances outside 
our control may cause us at any point in time to have to switch between these plans and thus 
will require you to have arrangements made for each scenario. 
 
Two critical factors will affect our ability to remain on open:  
 

● Staffing Levels-The health of school staff is essential. If large numbers of the McComb 
staff become sick or are forced to quarantine, keeping the school building open may not 
be possible.  

●  Student Infections-If at any point where students cannot be kept safe the building may 
not be able to remain open. Therefore, it will be critical students and families follow the 
guidelines. 

 
The staff at McComb can’t wait to welcome students back! 

 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. 
 
Tony Fenstermaker-Superintendent 
 
 
 
 


